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Memorandum 
 

 
 

TO: Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF REQUEST FOR ACCEPTANCE OF PROPOSAL 

TO PURCHASE THE  PROPERTY LOCATED AT 909 W. 2nd 

STREET, ODESSA, TEXAS 
 
DATE: December 15, 2015 

 

 
Under separate cover information will be provided on the proposal to purchase the 
property located at 909 W. 2nd Street, Odessa, Texas. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept this proposal as presented. 

 
************************ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Tom Crowe Brian J. Moersch 
Superintendent of Schools Chief of Staff 


